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January 28, 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

We will be returning to school in person on Monday, January 31st.  We are excited to welcome our 
students back to the classroom. 

Buses will run on their normal schedule leaving School #7 at 7:30 AM to start the route to the central 
bus locations or door to door.  Please remember to be outside 10 minutes earlier than the usual pick-
up time to adjust for added students, absences, or traffic issues. 

Parents, who drop off students, should make sure all children are at the school by 8:25 AM.  Please 
follow all the safety procedures established by security in the parking and drop off areas. 

We are closely following all CDC guidelines and district directives.  All children should arrive at the 
school with masks in order to enter the building. Please be sure to send with your child their iPad and 
charger as well as their bedding to school on Monday, January 31, 2022.  

As we go through the month of February, the teachers will send information on parent conferences to 
be held March 8 and March 10. Parents will have the option to come live into the building at a specific 
time to conference with the teacher or can have the progress report discussed virtually at a 
designated time scheduled with the teacher.  More information to follow. 

We look forward to having the children with us again helping them grow socially, emotionally, and 
academically.   

 

Sincerely yours,  

Susan Roque 

Principal 

 

 


